
March 17, 2020 
 
Hello Dodgeland Families, 
 
Starting on Wednesday, March 18th, Dodgeland school personnel will begin delivering meals to 
families throughout our district during the school closure..  Monday through Thursday deliveries 
will include a lunch for each student along with a next day breakfast.  Friday’s delivery will 
include a lunch, Monday’s breakfast and a Gathering Source weekend snack pack ​for families 
already registered for snack packs​. 
 
The delivery of meals directly to homes is scheduled to occur between the hours of 11:00 am 
and 2:00 pm.  ​Someone must be at the home to receive the meals per USDA requirements. 
Since this is a new process for our personnel, we thank everyone in advance for your patience 
as we fine tune our delivery routes and procedures. 
 
We need all family’s help to make the delivery process efficient. 
 

1. All families that qualify for free or reduced meals are automatically on our delivery 
routes.  If you do NOT want meals delivered to your home - please call 920-392-9705 to 
cancel. 
 

2. ANY Dodgeland family may receive these free meals during this closure.  Please call 
920-392-9705 to request delivered meals if you are not on the school’s free/reduced 
meal list.  Be sure to identify all children and their grades that you wish to receive free 
meals. 
 

3. When school personnel arrive at each home they will honk the horn three times, set the 
bagged food near the front door and then return to the vehicle.  A phone call will be 
made to the “home phone number” listed in PowerSchool if no one comes outside and 
picks up the food.  After 5 minutes, the meals will be taken back if no one is there to 
accept the delivery. 
 

4. If you have outdoor pets, please secure them during the delivery hours (11:00 - 2:00). 
This will keep personnel and food items safe! 
 

5. All meals must adhere to the UDSA food guidelines.  There will be some variety among 
meals and each meal package will contain cartons of milk that need to be refrigerated.  
 

 
 
 
 
 


